
Dear Students, Faculty, and Staff, 
 
In response to the additional guidance by the Governor's office, we are taking additional steps 
to control the spread of the COVID-19 virus by limiting access to common areas including the 
Dining Commons and the Eagles Nest Cafe.  In addition, we are instituting restrictions on the 
number of individuals who will be allowed to use the library and student success center 
spaces.   
 
What does this mean? 
 
Effective immediately, the dining areas at McCorkill and the Eagle's Nest cafe are closed.  Food 
service will continue for take out service only at McCorkill Dining Facility.  If you have special 
food requests please email George Thrift directly at gthrift@emcc.edu 
 
A limited number of individuals will be allowed in the library, student success center, and other 
common areas of the college at one time.   All members of the college should practice social 
distancing while attending classes, in meetings or other interactions in the course of daily 
operations.  Individuals who do not follow these guidelines will be asked to leave campus.   
 
These are unprecedented times, and the measures we are taking may seem extreme to some 
members of our community.  Please know that our top priority is to promote the health and 
welfare of all members of the EMCC family and that the most important thing at this time is to 
look out for each other.  We will get through this together. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Brian 
 
 
Brian E. Doore, Ph.D. 
Interim Vice President of Academic & Student Affairs 
Eastern Maine Community College 
354 Hogan Road 
 


